
JURISDICTIONAL THRESHOLDS

Please note the coverage requirements for Section 503 and VEVRAA do not apply to federally assisted 
construction contractors. Additionally, OFCCP adopted the FAR acquisition-related 

inflationary adjustments for Section 503 and VEVRAA.

Please note that this page provides general information. It is not intended to substitute 
for the actual law and regulations regarding the program described herein.

If you have additional questions about jurisdictional thresholds, 
please contact us at 1-800-397-6251, TTY 1-877-889-5627.
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